
 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Call for Nunavut Liquor and Cannabis Board Members 

Start Date: March 8, 2023 
End Date: April 11, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

The Government of Nunavut is looking for members to serve on the Nunavut Liquor and 

Cannabis Board (NLCB). 

The NLCB is the quasi-judicial board for Nunavut’s liquor and cannabis sectors. The 

NLCB reports to, and provides advice to, the Minister of Finance.  

Members are required to participate in quarterly board meetings (October, January, 

March, June). These meetings are held in-person twice annually, frequently in Iqaluit. 

Members are also required to correspond via email throughout the year and are eligible 

to receive honoraria for their services. 

Individuals from communities across Nunavut are invited to apply. Application forms are 

available at https://gov.nu.ca/finance/information/call-nunavut-liquor-and-cannabis-

board-members. Please email the completed form, cover letter and resume to 

nlcb@gov.nu.ca. 

For more information, please contact Megan Blair at nlcb@gov.nu.ca or at      

867-975-6807. 

The application deadline is April 11, 2023. 

### 

Media Contact:  

Megan Blair 
Executive Secretary, NLCB 
Department of Finance 
867-975-6807 
NLCB@gov.nu.ca  
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